
 
 
 
Date: 10 May 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Girvan Academy Parent Council - Logo Competition & Lowland Gathering Stall 
 
The Girvan Academy Parent Council will be running a stand at the Carrick Lowland Gathering 
(https://girvanattractions.co.uk/lowland-gathering.php) on Sunday the 2nd June 2019 (12-4pm) to raise 
funds for the school.  We plan to organise a raffle and are looking for any contributions for prizes 
(eg. bottles, toiletries, chocolates etc.)  Ideally donations should be dropped off at the academy by 
Friday 31st of May, unless its fresh produce (fruit / flowers) which can be collected on the day.   
 
To promote the Parent Council and our fundraising we are running a competition for the best de-
signed logo to represent the Girvan Academy Parent Council and this will be used for a new banner 
to use at events.   The Woodland Bay Hotel, Girvan, have kindly donated a voucher for a ‘High Tea 
for four’ for the winner!   
 
The Sample banner: 
 

 
 
 
 

PARENT COUNCIL 
 
“CREATING OPPORTUNITIES” 
     
 
 

 
The logo should represent the partnership between the Parent Council and the Girvan Academy and 
its support in creating opportunities for students. All ideas and designs are welcomed.  There are no 
age restrictions, but you must be a member of the academy to enter.   All entries must be received 
by 17th May 2019 to be considered and the winner will be selected by the Head teacher, Elaine 
Harrigan. 
 

If you would like to support our effort and become a member of the Parent Council, or simply 
volunteer your time please get in touch with a member of our team on:  

girvan-academy-parent-council@googlegroups.com 

 
Kind Regards 
 
Girvan Academy Parent Council 

 
 

(Your Logo design) 


